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Roman Catholic Parish 

Sunday Eucharist 

Sat. Vigil 5:30pm & 7:30pm Spanish 

Sunday 8:30am, 11am & 5pm  

Weekday Eucharist 

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs 7:00am  

Fri. 7:00 am & 8:15 am, Sat.  8:15am  

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs. 6:00pm  

Tuesday 7:30pm Spanish 

Reconciliation  

Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs.  5-5:45pm 

Sat. 4–5:15pm | Sun. 30 min. before 

each Mass or by appointment 615-

893-1843 

Baptism  

Call Church office to schedule 

 

Matrimony  

Call Church office six months  

prior to wedding 

 

Anointing of the Sick  

Call Church office 

 

Confirmation Call Formation office 

 

RCIA for Adults  

Interested in joining the Catholic 

Church? Call the Formation office 

TwentyTwentyTwentyTwenty----eighth Sunday in Ordinary Timeeighth Sunday in Ordinary Timeeighth Sunday in Ordinary Timeeighth Sunday in Ordinary Time    

1601 N. Tennessee Boulevard  �  Murfreesboro, TN  37130  �  (615) 893-1843  �   www.saintrose.org 

The overarching aim of The Melchizedek 

Project helps men hear the call of Jesus Christ 

and discover their true vocation. Young men 

who are a junior in high school through age 25 

are invited to attend our first meeting.  

Sunday, Oct. 14 following the 11 am Mass at 

the K of C Stonewall House. Lunch is included! 

Please email frjoe@saintrose.org to confirm 

your attendance. 

A middle school (6th-9th grades) retreat like 

no other! Transportation will be provided from 

Saint Rose to the Catholic Pastoral Center. 

Saturday, Dec. 1, 10 am - 5 pm 

Registration deadline is Oct. 15!! 

To register go to: 

http://bit.ly/HolyFireStRose 

 

 

 

 

 

PRO LIFE ROSARY  

The Knights of Columbus are leading a pro 

life rosary every Wednesday in October. 

Please join us in the narthex after the 6:00 

evening Mass as we go to the Holy Mother 

in prayer.  

 

PORTICO  

PREGNANCY SUPPORT CENTER 

Saint Rose has sponsored a table for the 

Portico pregnancy support center's banquet 

on Monday, October 22. The Silent Auction 

begins at 5:30, seating at 6:00 and the 

program begins at 6:30.  

If you are interested in attending please 

contact Andrew Wilcox at 615-427-9761 to 

see if seats are still available.  
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WORSHIP & SPIRITUAL LIFE 

 

OCT. 20 - 5:30  OCT. 21 - 8:30  OCT. 21 - 11:00 OCT. 21 - 5:00  

1. Mary Black 

2. Frank Bongiorno 

1. Mike Johnston 

2. Ken Loats 

1. Frank Cathey 

2. Daymien Dellinger 

1. David Cicotello 

2. Shannon Fenton 

Mike Fuller 

Mike Gianquitto 

●Stevie Lavella 

Ray Manacsa 

Judithe Maune 

Marcie Murphy  

Mike Kelly 

Jameson Kitzler 

Eva Kubalek 

Ken Loats 

Melody Mason 

●Kristen Xiong  

Jessica Chilton 

Shannon Mooney 

Bill Munsick 

●Shelby Parton 

Greg Polsinelli 

Irene Polsinelli  

Sondra Braunwalder 

Brendan Fenton 

Kim Fischer 

Mark Fischer 

Charles Hall 

●Barry Lee  

Colleen Zei 

Tom Zei 

LaRue Myers 

Jennifer Krauss 

Terry Birdsong Andrew Wilcox 

Josh Wilcox 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14 

  8:00am  Confession 

  8:30am  Mass  

  9:30am   Coffee and Donuts 

  9:45am  PSR 

  9:45am  Everyday Catholicism  

10:30am  Confession 

 11:00am Mass   

  4:30pm Confession 

  5:00pm  Mass    

MONDAY, OCTOBER 15 

  7:00am    Mass     

 11:30am   Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

   5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

   6:00pm Mass 

   6:30pm Legion of Mary 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 16 

  7:00am    Mass 

  9:30am Bridge Ministry  

10:00am St. Rose Food Bank  

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass 

  6:30pm RCIA 

  7:30pm Spanish Mass 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17 

(48 HOUR ADORATION-CHURCH)  

  7:00am Mass    

11:30am Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass 

  6:30pm Youth Group (6th-12th grades) 

  7:00pm K of C Officers Meeting 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 18 

(48 HOUR ADORATION-CHURCH) 

  7:00am    Mass 

10:00am St. Rose Food Bank    

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass  

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 19 

  7:00am Mass  

  8:15am Mass 

11:30am Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital  

  6:30pm Saint Rose Ultreya 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 20 

 6:30pm    Men’s Faith Group 

  7:15am Adoration until Mass 

  8:15am Mass 

  4:00pm Confession until 5:15 

  5:30pm Mass  

  7:30pm Spanish Mass 

Altar flowers were donated in  

celebration of the wedding of 

SUSAN STEWART  

& SEAN WHITE 

FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE 

Robert “Bob” Rimbey 

husband of Elaine Rimbey, died on October 6, 2018.  

Please keep Bob and his family in your prayers.  

May all the departed souls rest in peace. Amen 

MASS INTENTIONS 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13 - Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 5:30 pm  † Joseph Pardy  

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14 

  8:30 am   Saint Rose Parishioners   

     11:00 am  † Michael Semich  

  5:00 pm   The Bullock Family 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 15 - Saint Teresa of Jesus, Virgin & Doctor of the Church 

      7:00 am  † Saint Rose Dominican Sisters   

      6:00 pm   † Bob Rimbey 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 16 - Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque, Virgin 

      7:00 am   RCIA Candidates 

      6:00 pm   Elaine Rimbey  

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17 - Saint Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop & Martyr 

 7:00 am   Bill Derrick 

       6:00 pm   † Emma Lois Smith     

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 18 - Saint Luke, Evangelist 

 7:00 am   Saint Rose Families 

       6:00 pm   Liz Rhea 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 19 - Saints John de Brébeuf & Isaac Jogues, Priests &   

          Companions, Martyrs 

  7:00 am  † Holy Souls in Purgatory 

  8:15 am  † Lloyd Rodney Faver 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 20 - Saint Paul of the Cross, Priest

       8:15 am        †    John Leers 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK •   OCTOBER 14 - 21,  2018 

Sunday: Wis 7:7-11/Ps 90:12-13, 14-15, 16-17 [14]/Heb 4:12-13/Mk 10:17-30 or 

10:17-27 

Monday: Gal 4:22-24, 26-27, 31--5:1/Ps 113:1b-2, 3-4, 5a & 6-7 [cf. 2]/Lk 11:29-32 

Tuesday: Gal 5:1-6/Ps 119:41, 43, 44, 45, 47, 48 [41a]/Lk 11:37-41 

Wednesday: Gal 5:18-25/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [cf. Jn 8:12]/Lk 11:42-46 

Thursday: 2 Tm 4:10-17b/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 [12]/Lk 10:1-9 

Friday: Eph 1:11-14/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 12-13 [12]/Lk 12:1-7 

Saturday: Eph 1:15-23/Ps 8:2-3ab, 4-5, 6-7 [7]/Lk 12:8-12 

Next Sunday: Is 53:10-11/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22 [22]/Heb 4:14-16/Mk 10:35-45 

or 10:42-45  
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CHRISTIAN STEWARDS 

STEWARDSHIP 

TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Offertory Revenue  .......... 98,842 

Year To Date.............................. 460,425 

Year To Date Budget ........... …..403,846 

Year To Date Surplus (Deficit)…..56,579 

Annual Fund & Tuition Assistance 

   Offertory ......................................... 784 

Annual Fund & Tuition Assistance 

   Year To Date............................. 41,163 

Haiti Revenue 

Haiti Weekly Offertory ....................... 735 

Haiti Offertory YTD………….........43,652 

Weekly Offertory ............................... 486 

Year To Date Offertory  ................ 13,871 

Includes online giving, envelopes, loose cash & checks. 

There were 2,738 registered families and  

479 families that gave.  

***THANK YOU!!!*** 

 

 

PAPAL DOCUMENTS   

WHY SHOULD I CARE? 

Several important encyclicals and an 

apostolic letter celebrate landmark 

anniversaries this year - 75 years, 

50 years, and 20 years. 

But why do these writings from the 

Popes matter?  

Upcoming Mondays (10/22, 10,29, 

11/4, 11/12) at 10am & 7pm 

Catholic Pastoral Center 2800 

McGavock Pike Nashville, TN 

37214. Each talk stands alone, so 

come to as many as you would like.   

♦ October 22 Jenny Uebbing 

The good news of Humanae Vitae: 

The Cure for a Culture with a Broken 

Heart 

 

PUBLICATION OF BANNS 

It is my pleasure to publish the 

Banns for the intended wedding of: 

Maria Liebert & Gary Meeks 

This wedding is to take place in this 

Sanctuary on Saturday, 10/20/2018. 

If anyone can show any just cause 

why these two people may not be 

lawfully united in marriage,  

let that person declare it,  

to this pastor, in writing. 

LETTER FROM THE PASTOR 

 

I don't know about you, but I need to work on patience 

about all kinds of things. I need, for example, to be a more 

patient driver. I also need to realize that most good and 

valuable things take time. I am trying to get myself in 

better shape physically, and I realize that is going to take 

time and perseverance. 

I have realized the same thing about the crisis in the 

Church about clerical abuse and cover-ups. It will take 

time to accomplish real reform. As a matter of fact, much progress has been 

made, even as we learn more completely about the depths of the sins of the 

past. New allegations of abuse of minors by priests, for example, have been 

drastically reduced by policies put in place in 2002. At the same time, we are 

learning how irresponsible were the practices before that time. Over the 

summer, we seemed to be bombarded with terrible revelations, and I was 

impatient for action. Action is indeed necessary, but I am beginning to see 

that the action needs to be grounded in wisdom and prudence rather than 

impatience. In the bulletin this week is an insert about the Holy Father's 

prayer intentions for October which are focused on prayer for the healing of 

victims and for the healing of the Church.  

Later this fall, on November 8, we will host at Saint Rose one of Bishop 

Spalding's four panel discussions on abuse issues held in different parts of 

the diocese. I encourage you to take part in the opportunity to hear from the 

bishop himself about these pressing issues. We insistently and patiently 

press forward.           

             Faithfully,  

              Fr. Baker    

ATTENTION NEW PARISHIONERS-  Electronic invitations were sent to the new 

members of the Saint Rose community who joined between April and September 2018 to the 

new parishioner meet 'n greet on Sunday, October 21

st

 following the 11:00 AM Mass in the Jo 

Call room.  This is a wonderful opportunity to meet other new members of Saint Rose!  Light 

refreshments served.  If you joined between April and September 2018 and did not receive an 

invitation please contact saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com.  

 

GIVING TREE INTERVIEWS 

The Giving Tree Ministry is a confidential ministry established by the parish to help families that 

are financially struggling to be able to provide Christmas gifts to their children 12 and under. If 

you, someone in your immediate family or someone you know is struggling this holiday season, 

please take advantage of this wonderful ministry provided for you by the parishioners of St. Rose. 

Interviews will be taking place November 7th from 9-6 pm in the old preschool. A photo I.D., a 

copy of the child's birth certificate, and proof of Murfreesboro residence (no cell phone bills) are 

the only requirements. 

 

PANEL DISCUSSION 

Bishop Spalding invites everyone to a panel discussion taking place in several 

churches around the Diocese. He, along with a number of experts in law and 

psychology, will discuss issues and implications related to the Pennsylvania 

grand jury report which covered more than six decades of abuse cases in the 

Church.  All are invited to participate in this important discussion. Locations:  

        1. Our Lady of the Lake, October 4th – 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

        2. Saint Henry, October 14th –  3:30 pm – 5:00 pm 

        3. Holy Family, Brentwood, October 21st – 3:30 pm – 5:00 pm 

        4. Saint Rose of Lima, November 8th – 6:30 pm. – 8:00 pm 



4 

October 14, 2018 

FAMILY LIFE 

CELEBRATE LIFE! 

Please pray for the women in our 

parish who are with child. This is a 

wonderful way to support mothers and 

their families with our love and 

prayers. If any expectant mothers 

would like to be on this list, call the 

parish office.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

Kaitlyn Lampley and Felicia Owens. 

If you or someone you know in our 

parish is having a difficult pregnancy 

or has recently had a baby, and would 

like to receive some meals to help you 

out during this exciting time of 

transition, please contact Patty Young 

at 270-302-4927. Meals for Moms is 

offered by the Saint Rose Women's 

Ministry as a way to help make this 

time a little easier for St. Rose moms! 

(saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com)  

 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION  

Baptismal Preparation Class is 

scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 5 

at 7:00pm in Room 117. Expectant 

parents in their third trimester are 

encouraged to attend. Call 615-893-

1843 to register.  

 

PARENTING WORKSHOP 

The Family Life Office in collaboration with 

Catholic Charities is offering a Parenting 

Workshop on Saturday, October 20

th

 from 

9am until 12noon at the Catholic Pastoral 

Center. Babysitting will be available. For 

more information contact Deacon Tom 

Samoray in the Family Life Office at 

tom.samoray@dioceseofnashville.com or 

615-783-0754. You can register for the 

Parenting Workshop at: 

www.DioceseofNashville.com/parenting-

workshop.  

 

WHY DOES GOD ALLOW EVIL? We’ll be 

tackling that age-old question while looking 

at Graham Greene’s short story, The Hint 

of an Explanation, as part of our Catholic 

Imagination series from the Office of Adult 

Formation. Merideth Ochs will be our 

presenter. Thursday, October 18 at 7pm at 

the Catholic Pastoral Center. The short 

story is available for free online! RSVP/

Questions: Joan Watson, 615-783-0263, 

joan.watson@dioceseofnashville.com. 

EDUCATION & FORMATION 

 

CATHOLIC MEN'S FAITH GROUP WINTER/SPRING SESSIONS 

Our fall meetings have started with Bishop Robert Barron's six-part series "The 

Mystery of God". We start gathering in the Jo Call Room for coffee, doughnuts & 

fruit on Saturdays at 6:15 AM but start the program at 6:30 AM. We then watch the 

DVD session and end with small group discussion. We finish by 8 am so that those 

with busy Saturday schedules can participate or go to 8:15 Mass.  Email Jeff 

Sandvig at sand22jeff@gmail.com with any questions. All are welcome! 

 

DEVOTION TO THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY  

Every first Saturday of the month the rosary will be prayed at 7:30 am before 

Mass. The First Saturday will be November 3. Please join us to honor Our 

Lady of Fatima’s request made known to Lucia on Dec. 10, 1925!  

 

EVERYDAY CATHOLICISM 

Bill Jennings will provide an opportunity for adults to learn more about your 

Catholic faith. Meetings will be each Sunday that PSR meets from 9:45-10:45 in 

Meeting Room 119. Coffee and donuts are welcome! This is a no-pressure way 

to deepen your faith and meet some new people. Join us! 

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY OF ISAIAH 

Join us on Mondays beginning from 6:30 – 8:00 pm for a Bible study on the book 

of Isaiah. Classes began Sep. 10th. This study is by Rev. Fr. Mitch Pacwa, S.J. 

No registration or prior knowledge is necessary. If you have questions please 

call Paula at 615-974-7676. 

 

FIRST SATURDAY MORNING STUDY AND PRAYER GROUP 

The Pentecost Group will meet right after the First Saturday Morning Mass every 

month until about 11 am in Meeting Room 121. Discussion materials will be 

taken from the following book: The Mystical City of God--written in the 17th 

century by the Franciscan nun Venerable Mary of Jesus of Ágreda. If you 

long for God, please consider joining us once a month.   For more info, please 

contact Harry Djunaidi at (615)785-7632 or hdjunaidi@yahoo.com. 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

Interested in learning more about the Catholic faith? Join us in the 

Junior high wing (enter from playground end of school) on 

Tuesdays at 6:30 pm. There is no obligation to become 

Catholic. Babysitting is available. If you are unable to attend on Tuesday 

evenings please contact the Formation Team. For questions or more information 

contact our team at formation@saintrose.org. 

 

 

DIOCESE OF NASHVILLE CURSILLO MOVEMENT  

is intended to help all Catholics develop a thorough understanding of what it 

means to fully live a Christian life in all their everyday situations. It provides a 

method to transform all aspects of society through prayer and the development 

of small Christian communities. More info at  www.nashvillecursillo.com or 

contact Megan Hutchings at thehutchfive@gmail.com. 

 

The Cursillo experience begins with the Three-Day-Weekend held at Camp 

Marymount in Fairview, Tennessee. It begins at 8:00 PM Thursday evening and 

ends at about 7:00 PM Sunday evening.  During the weekend, there are nine 

talks given by lay people, and five talks and five meditations given by clergy. The 

Eucharist  is celebrated each day and the Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

available. 

Men's Weekend February 28th - March 3

rd

, 2019 

Women's Weekend March 7th - March 10

th

, 2019 

Saint Rose Ultreya will be held on October 18 at 6:30, Lois Kennedy Room. 

The title of the talks indicate their content: Ideal, Grace, Layperson in the 

Church, Faith, Piety, Study, Sacraments, Obstacles to Life of Grace, Action, 

Leaders, Study of the Environment, Christianity in Action, Christian Life, and 

Total Security. Each talk is followed by a discussion period.  
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PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

  

Elaine Rimbey i, Billy Lawrence i, Marie Pope i, Clint Herrington i, James 

Rushing i, Denise Cathey i, Bill Rutter ii, Bob Carney ii, Evelyn Garrison ii, 

Marshall Garrison ii, Dan Ledbetter ii, Madalin Henderson iii, Jeannie Spieza iii, 

Esteban Martinez iii, Richard L. Rivard iii, Peter Guile iii, Jamie Jackson iii, 

Joanna Capelli iii, Annette Pelland iii, Dale Pelland iii, Bill Connelly iv, Jonathon 

Objegba iv, Nancy Schenck iv, Mary Jo Bickford iv, Liz Rhea iv, Ken Pietrzyk 

iv, Stoma Speyrer iv, Donald Wisehart iv. Names remain on this list for 4 weeks. Email 

stewardship@saintrose.org or call  615-893-1843 to add or remove someone on the list. 

PARISH COMMUNITY & OUTREACH 

ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA HOSPITAL PARISHIONERS 

Eileen Held, Eugene Pozorski, Gladys Smith, Joe Smith, Don Brandon, William 

Schumacher, Joe Krzysiak, Michael Drislane, Linda Patrick, Mary Iannucci, 

Kathryn Hansel, Hal Taylor, Dennis Moss, Robert Heck, Joseph Blanco, Richard 

Albert, Matt Nicholson, Fr. John Gillespie, John Kirby, Bill Berra, Betty Houk. 

VISITING THE HOSPITALIZED & HOMEBOUND 

If you know a Catholic who is homebound or in the hospital and cannot come to 

Mass, please contact the church office at 615-893-1843. 

 

DIVINE MERCY CENACLE 

The Divine Mercy Cenacle meets the 2nd and 4th Monday of the month at 9am, in room 119 of the 

meeting room wing. In the meeting we study the Diary of St. Faustina along with corresponding 

Bible verses and entries in the Catechism. The meeting concludes with praying the Chaplet of 

Divine Mercy. All are welcome. Mary Fryz is facilitating our lessons. For more information contact, 

Maribeth at djmbjohnson67@att.net or 615-423-6780. 

 

SAINT ROSE LEGION OF MARY meets each Monday at 6:30 pm in Room 121 to 

pray, learn, and share & discuss our weekly service. Members may attend the 6 pm Mass. We are 

a group of women and men whose love for Jesus and His mother grows daily. For more info 

contact: Mary Ray at 615-202-1636; Cecilia Ewaldson at 615-496-1212; Mary Ellen Zimmerman 

at 615-692-2149. 

 

HAITI NEWS Children at Notre Dame de la Merci School wear their uniforms with pride.  It 

says that their parents devote a significant amount of income for schooling. It can be a long walk to 

school, in the dark-perhaps a walk of 2 hours is not uncommon. Parents are reluctant to send a 

young child that far or even an older girl-there are safety concerns. It is not uncommon for a child 

to faint upon standing in line at the startup of school because of hunger. Such children are often 

too tired to pay attention and may even fall asleep. 

 

The teachers have been encouraged by the diocese to take summer training courses. Saint Rose 

has contributed to the offering of this course work. For three consecutive years every child in 

grades 1-6 has passed the exams. Father Andre gives out tuition assistance based on parental 

involvement in the life of the church as well as need. He calls it assistance from a Saint Rose 

Marraine or Parraine (Godmother or Godfather).   

 

The current enrollment at Notre Dame de la Merci School is 500-199 boys and 301 girls - a jump of 

150 children enrolled this school year. We are committed to our FEED THE CHILDREN 

PROGRAM in order to provide a nutritious meal at 10:00 AM to all children. We estimate each 

meal to cost 34 cents. So, a month of meals costs $6.80. We ask you to consider donating towards 

this program. Just drop a check in the collection basket made out to Saint Rose --Haiti and in the 

“FOR” line write Food. Your donation is tax deductible. You may also bring your donation to the 

church office on weekdays. Together—young and old---we do make a difference! 

 

Our most needed items: 

  Raisins (individual pkg) 

  Shelf stable milk  

  Mac & Cheese individ. packets 

We also need to restock: 

 Chef Boyardee Pasta Bowls 

 Vienna Sausage 

 Cheese crackers 

 Peanut butter crackers 

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 

The Saint Rose Food Pantry is available to 

assist Saint Rose Parishioners and those in 

our community having difficulty providing food 

for their families. If there is anyone needing 

food who cannot come to the Food Pantry on 

Tuesdays or Thursdays from 10 am until 12 

pm, please call the Church office at 615-893-

1843 so that other arrangements can be made. 

 

Due to the increased demand of those 

needing food and our desire to better serve 

our Church and community, please donate 

the following non-expired food items: 

Oatmeal         

Dry Milk 

Peanut Butter       

Mac-N-Cheese 

Canned Tuna  and canned chicken         

Ramen Noodles 

Spaghetti Noodles & Spaghetti Sauce 

Plain rice - 16 oz. bag or box 

Beans (Pinto, Black, or Kidney) 

 16 oz. bag or can 

Canned Vegetables (Green Beans,  Peas, 

Corn, Carrots) 

Canned fruit (All varieties) 

Canned soup (Chicken Noodle, Tomato) 

We continue to receive bread/bakery 

donations from the Publix on New Salem 

Highway. Thank you, Publix, for your 

generous weekly donations! 

Every donation is important and very much 

appreciated!! 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST  

SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  

and those in the community having financial 

difficulties. We provide limited monetary assistance 

as funds allow and/or referrals to other local 

resources. All personal information is kept in utmost 

confidence. Please call BRIDGE at 615-692-0159 

on Tuesdays between 9:30 a.m. and 11:30 am. If 

you would like to donate to the BRIDGE Ministry, 

please indicate this in the memo area of your check 

or on your monthly Choice Gifts envelope and place 

it in the collection basket. You may also bring it to the 

Church office. We could use your help! If you are 

interested in becoming a BRIDGE volunteer, please 

email Paul Reissner at reissners@bellsouth.net for 

more information. Kroger gift cards are needed to 

assist with this ministry. Please drop them off at the 

church office.  
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PARISH / DIOCESE NEWS 

SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

The purpose of our ministry is to unite women of the parish through 

service and fellowship with a commitment to women, children, and 

families of Saint Rose Church and School. We meet for a monthly 

potluck, please bring a dish to share, meet your fellow parishioners, and 

learn about how our ministry meets many needs of the parish.  If you 

decide to join dues are $10.  Childcare provided.  Questions? 

Email saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com  

Women’s Ministry Upcoming Calendar  

Join the St. Rose Women's Ministry for our October social gathering at The 

Grove at Williamson Place on Tuesday, October 23 from 5-8pm. Bring 

money for delicious food truck cuisine! Look for us by the seating in the loafing 

barn. Current and prospective members welcome. Questions? Please email 

saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com  

Monthly meetings are at 6:30 in the Jo Call Room: November 8, 2018, 

December 6, 2018, January 3, 2019, February 7, 2019, March 7, 2019, April 4, 

2019, May 2, 2019. Mark your calendars and join us! 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

The Knights of Columbus will be praying the Rosary after each 

Wednesday Mass in October.  Please join us as we pray for 

the protection of unborn human persons. Also, come prepared next 

weekend as we'll be giving away Tootsie Rolls after each Mass and 

accepting donations for our annual MR Drive.  This fundraiser helps 

individuals with intellectual disabilities.  If you'd like to learn more about the 

Knights and join our council on the 24th of this month, please contact me, Grand 

Knight- Josh Kubly; 615-900-7931 or jckubly@hotmail.com.  DO MORE THIS 

YEAR...LIVE YOUR FAITH....JOIN THE KNIGHTS! 

Knights of Columbus Upcoming Calendar: 

October 14- Nissan Concessions (Titans FB) 3:00p 

October 17- Officers Mtg. (Stonewall) 7:00p 

October 20- Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:15a; Tootsie Roll Drive 6:30p 

October 21- Tootsie Roll Drive 9:30a, 12:00p, 6:00p 

October 21- KofC Soccer Challenge (Regional); St. Rose 12:30p 

October 22- Habitat Cook'n To Build Dinner Mtg. 5:30p 

October 24- Admission Ceremony & Business Mtg (Stonewall) 7:00p 

October 27- Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:15a 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

On the weekend of October 20-21 the Knights will be handing out Tootsie Rolls 

following each of the Masses. Donations will be accepted. Half of what they raise 

will go to the State MR Foundation to support various group homes and the 

other half comes back and they donate it to groups like Special Olympics and 

Journeys in Community Living.  

 

THE CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL of the Diocese of Nashville invites 

everyone to join us for Mass on Sunday October 21, 2018, at 6:30 PM at St. Ignatius of Antioch 

Catholic Church, 601 Bell RD., Antioch, TN 37013.  Mass will be celebrated by Fr. Michael Baltrus.  

Immediately following Mass, refreshments will be served.  Please bring snack to share.  If you 

would like more information, contact Deacon Doug Shafer 615-459-9337,  Bob Schwartz 615-889-

8728 or Teresa Seibert 615-430-9343.  

 

ST. CECILIA ACADEMY OPEN HOUSE – October 28

th

, 2:00 

SCA Welcomes interested families to visit campus. Administration, teachers, coaches, current 

parents, and student will be available to answer questions, give tours, and show you what it is like 

to be a St. Cecilia girl. To RSVP visit: stcecilia.edu/OpenHouse  

 

FATHER RYAN FALL PLAY 

The Father Ryan Purple Masque Players will be performing The Lion, The Witch and The 

Wardrobe on Thursday November 8, Friday November 9, and Saturday November 10.  Curtain 

each night at 7:00pm in the Center for the Arts, with a 2:00pm matinée on Saturday.Ticket prices 

are $7 for students, $10 for adults and can be purchased at the door.  

 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

Saint Rose of Lima Catholic School is 

looking for EXTENDED CARE WORKERS. 

They need to be available to work 

Monday through Friday from 3:00-6:00 

PM. Applicants must be at least 18 

years old. Please call and ask for Nicole 

at (615) 896-2071 or come by the 

Preschool Office.   

 

 

Catholic Women Nurses Retreat 

Bethany Retreat House 

Nov. 2-4, 2018 

The 1st Annual Catholic Women Nurses 

Retreat is a time for reflection and a 

time to meet Our Lord in the quiet hills 

of Tennessee. All inclusive registration 

$225. For more info: 

Diana.Ruzicka@gmail.com 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS  

12:00 noon Sat., October 20, 2018  

Planned Parenthood  

JERICHO MARCH  

1:00 pm Sat., November 3, 2018  

Planned Parenthood  

40daysforlife.com/Nashville 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

COATS FOR KIDS CAMPAIGN 

The 2018 Knights of Columbus 

Coats for Kids Campaign has kicked 

off and will run through 

Sunday, November 4. 

Please bring any new or gently worn 

coats to the Jo Call Room and hang 

them on the rack provided! Coats will be 

distributed by the Knights to needy 

children right here in Rutherford County. 

If you wish, you may make monetary 

contributions as well for this special 

project. A volunteer will shop for the 

coats on your behalf—100% of your 

money will go for this purpose. For more 

information, please contact Bill Strebel 

at (615) 804-1050 or  

send an email 

to BStrebelKofC@gmail.com. 

 Thank you in advance for your generous 

support and donations! 


